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Cancellation of Public Hearings on Constitution of Zimbabwe Amendment (No. 2) Bill

The Public Hearings on the Constitution of Zimbabwe Amendment (No. 2) Bill scheduled to start at the end of March have been cancelled until further notice.

The cancellation is part of the measures adopted by Parliament to give effect to the national effort to curb the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus.
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